North College Park Citizen's Association c/o Youth, Family & Senior Services 4912 Nantucket Road College Park MD 20740

Mayor and Council City of College Park 4500 Knox Road College Park MD 20740

Dear Mayor Fellows and Councilmembers:

The North College Park Citizen's Association (NCPCA) discussed the relocation/expansion of City Hall at our November meeting and passed a resolution. NCPCA members request that all feasible alternatives be fully explored for location of the new City Hall and that the location chosen be convenient to all residents.

We appreciate your consideration of the views of our members and look forward to further discussion with our Councilmembers on this issue.

Sincerely,

Christine Nagle

President